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Wishing you all a very                      
Happy New Year 

Best wishes Thomas & Gail 

and all the staff at Margaret House  

January 2025 

Staff News for 2025 

We are very pleased to welcome                       
Aarathy to the full time Day Team and        

Aneena and Alan to the Night Care 
Team.  Abhiram has also joined the   

Kitchen 
team as a 
full time 

Chef. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have said farewell to Gina, from the 
Night team, who is moving to be closer 

to  her son.  We have also said a          
temporary goodbye to  Anjana as she 
starts her maternity leave—we will let 
you know when her baby has arrived! 

…. And Betty, Sam’s new   
puppy has also joined the 
team & will be ‘working’    

one day a week at the 
home!! 

Margaret House Revamp! 

We will shortly be starting work on the 

ground floor rooms of Margaret House.  

They will all be having a total makeover –

with new decoration and furniture.  We 

are very fortunate to be working with a 

local lady, who previously worked here & 

abroad as an interior designer and she is 

helping with the sympathetic update we 

have planned  to ensure that it remains in 

keeping with the building’s heritage.     

Later in the year we will also be updating 

rooms in Phylomena.  If you would like to 

see all the mood boards to give you an 

idea of what we are planning or any more 

information  please speak to Sam. 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

Enjoying the run up to Christmas together 
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 First meeting with Betty 

Learning Makaton & singing carols 
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We celebrated Enid’s very special 102nd birthday 

And the choir had their final rehearsal before they performed!! 
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Opening our presents before 

we sat down for lunch 
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Then residents and staff               

enjoyed their Christmas Lunch 

together 
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And then we welcomed in  

2025  

With our own choir, followed 

by the wonderful Les at our  

New Year’s Eve Cocktail Party 


